
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 2024 

AV Dance Studio ‘81 
Welcome to a New Season of Dance! 

Christmas Show 2024 

December 22 @ Eastside High School 

In-Studio dress rehearsal 12/21 

No EPAC dress rehearsals this year 
(due to circumstances beyond our control) 

Costumes will go on sale  

October 14th – November 9th   

More show info will be out next month. 

-Update Your studio Account- 

Your child’s safety is important to us!  

Please notify office staff of any health concerns 

that we should be aware of (asthma, allergens, 

migraines, etc.) and we will update that 

information in your account. 

AUTO PAY OPTION 

Auto pay is charged on the 10th of every month 

 WITH THE EXCEPTION OF SEPTEMBER  

If you are interested, please inform the office!  

If you were on auto bill last dance year, it will 

continue this year starting in October.  

Access Your Online Account! 

You can make payments through our online portal option.  

If you haven’t done so already,  

visit avdancestudio81.com to access your account.  

Click on ‘My Account’ on the top right corner of the page 

and then select ‘Create or activate my account.’ 

Use the email address that you put on your registration 

form to activate your online parent portal.  

To receive studio texts and emails, 

please check your account and be sure 

that we have the correct information! 

A cell phone number must be listed as 

the priority phone number and you 

MUST SUBSCRIBE TO TEXTING.  
There’s still time to sign up for 
more classes! Registration will 

remain open as long as the class 

is not full. See our schedule to 

find your next class! 

 

10/31 Closed for Halloween  

11/28-11/30 Closed for Thanksgiving  

12/23-1/12 Closed for Winter Break 

3/24-3/29 Closed for Spring Break 

5/23-5/26 Closed for Memorial Day 

7/4 Closed for Independence Day 

8/23 Summer Recital  

 

Please DO NOT park behind our building 

or behind Olives Mediterranean 

Restaurant. Use the large parking lot 

beyond the stairs in the back or the 

street parking in the front.  

Happy Birthday to 

staff:  
Ethan Cook 9/5 

Katelyn Keith 9/6 

Cora Keith 9/7 

Karrah Humphrey 9/22 

Amber Stewart 9/29 

Please do not 

bring your 

pets into the 

studio. 

Thanks! 


